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Uralla - Level 1 Water Restrictions from 6 February 2019 
 
Due to dry conditions the volume of Kentucky Creek Dam has dropped to below 74%. Uralla 
will commence Level 1 water restrictions on Wednesday 6 February 2019. 
 
The implications of Level 1 water restrictions for residents are that:  
• Hand held hoses and drip irrigation systems should not be used between 10 am – 5 pm 
• Sprinklers are permitted for a maximum of 2 hours a day before 10 am or after 5 pm 
• Cleaning hard surfaces with a hand held hose is not permitted at any time 
• Vehicle washing with buckets is permitted at any time 
 
Council staff will continue to monitor the situation and will update the community should 
conditions change. Please contact Council on 6778 6300 should you have any questions or 
concerns. 
 


